
 

Addendum 2 

Request for Quotation 

MA25- 5171  
Harold M. Brathwaite Secondary School Countertop 

Replacement Science Rooms 
 
TO: ALL POTENTIAL BIDDERS 
 
 
This Addendum 2 has been issued for the above-mentioned RFQ in order to answer the 
following question: 
 
Question 1:  
Please be advised that more details are required to receive pricing from Mechanical and 
Electrical contractors. The drawings provided are not adequate enough to provide a 
quote. 
Answer 1: 
The Contractor is to visit school to check what is there. Everything removed will be 
reinstalled.  
Please go to the school, to the main office, identify yourself and the purpose of your visit 
and kindly ask for the head custodian to escort you to the place you need to take the 
measurements, as you cannot go in any school by yourself. Please tell them that you 
got approval from the Project Manager in Maintenance for subject project through 
Purchasing. 
 
All other terms and conditions shall remain the same. 
 
Regards, 
John Marinescu, Commodity Specialist 
Peel District School Board 
Tel. (905) 890.1010 x 2123 
Fax. (905) 890-0660 
E-mail: john.marinescu@peelsb.com 

mailto:john.marinescu@peelsb.com

